
 

04-24-18 Special Selectboard 

Waterford Selectboard - Special Meeting 
Tuesday, April 24, 2018 

Town Office 
 
 
Attendees: Fred Saar 
  Gary Allard 
  Bill Piper 
 
Town Clerk: Jessy Pelow 
 
Fred opened the meeting at 8:30am. 
 
The Selectboard discussed the application for a USDA 
Gary made a motion to 1)  reaffirm the Towns commitment to advance funds for the feasibility 
study of bringing the Congregational Church in Lower Waterford up to code with the Town to be 
reimbursed by USDA Rural Grant funds as work is completed; 2) designate Fred Saar as the Town 
Representative to sign grant applications and reports and to provide the required oversite of the 
project; and 3) designate Gary Allard as the alternate Town Representative it Fred Saar is 
unavailable. Bill seconded the motion and the motion passed Unanimously 
 
There was no other business. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:45am. 


